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The Peak District National Park Authority formally adopted its Core Strategy Development 
Plan Document (DPD) on 7 October 2011.  The Core Strategy DPD is the principal document 
of the Local Development Framework and sets out a vision, spatial strategy and core policies 
to guide development and change in the National Park up to 2026. 
 
The Core Strategy DPD was subject to examination by an independent Inspector appointed 
by the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government.  The examination included 
hearing sessions in April 2011.  The Inspector’s Report was received on 15 July 2011.  The 
adopted Core Strategy incorporates the binding recommendations of the Inspector. 
 
Copies of the Core Strategy DPD, the Inspector’s Report and accompanying documents are 
available for inspection free of charge from 17 October 2011 at:  
 
Peak District National Park Office, Aldern House, Baslow Road, Bakewell, DE45 1AE  
 
Derbyshire Dales District Council, Town Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3NN  
 
High Peak Borough Council, Municipal Buildings, Glossop, Derbyshire, SK13 8AF  
 
Staffordshire Moorlands District Council, Moorlands House, Stockwell Street, Leek, 
Staffordshire, ST13 6HQ  
 
Cheshire East Council, Town Hall, Macclesfield, Cheshire, SK10 1DP  
 
Sheffield City Council, Howden House, 1 Union Street, Sheffield, S1 2SH  
 
Kirklees Metropolitan Council, Civic Centre 3, Market Street, Huddersfield HD1 1WG  
 
during normal opening hours. 
 
The documents can also be inspected from 17 October 2011 at libraries in and around the 
National Park, and can be viewed on the Authority’s website at www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/ldf.       
 
Any person aggrieved by the Core Strategy DPD may make an application to the High Court 
under Section 113 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 on the ground that the 
document is not within the appropriate power and/or a procedural requirement has not been 
complied with.  Any such application must be made on or before 28 November 2011 which is 
6 weeks from the date that this Statement will be advertised.  
 
Further information can be obtained: 
 via the website at www.peakdistrict.gov.uk ; or 
 from Brian Taylor, Policy Planning Manager, Peak District National Park Authority, Aldern 

House, Baslow Road, Bakewell, Derbyshire, DE45 1AE, tel 01629 816303; or  
 by email to policy@peakdistrict.gov.uk.  


